
May 29, 1969 

Mr . Ivan, H. Smith 
59 Woodward Avenue, S. E. 
Apartment 31 
Atlanta, Georgia 30312 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

Thank you £or your letter calling m.y attention 
to everal incidents occuring at Piedmont Park. 

l sincerely appreciate your writing to me of 
this matter and am person.ally going to Piedmont 
Park and investigate the situation. 

Sincerely, 

Ivan Allen, jr. 

IAJr:b.bd 




